
 

 

7 September 2015 

 

 

Manisha Sing 

26 Murray Street, 

PERTH  WA  6000 

 

Dear Ms. Sing, 

 

Thank you for your application for the advertised position of HR Recruitment Consultant.  

Applications for this vacancy close on Friday 7th August 2015, at which point we will review 

details of all applicants and commence the selection process. This process may take some 

time to complete, so please do not be concerned if you do not hear from us immediately. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the position, selection process, or the status of your 

application, please do not hesitate to contact Bianca Webster on (08) 6165 9600. 

 

We would like to thank you for considering Toll as a prospective employer, and will being 

touch with you again shortly.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Bianca Webster  

HR Manager 

Ph: (08) 6165 9600 

bianca.webster@toll.com.au 

 

mailto:bianca.webster@toll.com.au

